
SOUTHEND-ON-SEA BOROUGH COUNCIL

Meeting of Licensing Sub-Committee B
Date: Thursday, 6th April, 2017

Place: Committee Room 1 - Civic Suite

Present: Councillor R Hadley (Chairman)
Councillors M Butler and C Mulroney

In Attendance: Mr R Harris, Mr A Smith, Mr M Newton and Mr L Coombs.

Start/End Time: 9.30  - 11.50 am

923  Apologies for Absence 

There were no apologies for absence at this meeting.

924  Declarations of Interest 

There were no declarations of interest at this meeting.

925  Application for Review of Premises Licence - Paso Wines, 208 London 
Road, Southend-on-Sea, Essex 

The Sub Committee considered a report of the Deputy Chief Executive (Place) 
concerning an application by Essex Police for a review of the premises licence 
in respect of Paso Wines, 208 London Road, Southend-on-Sea, Essex.

PC Hemsworth of the Police Licensing Unit attended the hearing and presented 
the application for review.  Mr A Penn of the Licensing Authority was also in 
attendance and made representations in support of the application for review of 
the licence.  Sergeant D Jon and PC P Barron were also in attendance and 
gave evidence.

Mr Karakas (licensee/Designated Premises Supervisor) together with Mr M 
Smith (legal representative) also attended the hearing to make their 
representations against the application for the review of the licence.

The Sub Committee found that the licensee was in breach of his premises 
licence in that 7 out of the 11 conditions had been breached and the licensee 
had failed to uphold the licensing objectives relating to the prevention of crime 
and disorder and the protection of children from harm.  The Sub Committee 
took this matter extremely seriously and therefore:

Resolved:

That the premises licence in respect of Paso Wines, 208 London Road, 
Southend-on-Sea, Essex be revoked.

Chairman:


